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Present:  
Announcements

1. TLC awards were completed last week.

2. Celebration of Scholarship will be held Dec. 7, 3-5 p.m. Peter White lounge, 3 p.m.

Reports

Academic Computing (Limback)
IE 7 will be unblocked after grades are turned in.

WebCT (Saville)
Please encourage colleagues to make requests for WebCT so technicians can mount rosters.

Old Business

At the beginning of next term we will look over our role with TLC in the workshop on Book publishers with technology “extras.”

New Business

Course Management Systems.  One year is left on the WebCT license, and two administrative offices at the university are beginning to explore other options to WebCT, such as SAKAI.  One issue is to have a system that will allow storage of portfolios.

We run Banner and WebCT 6 on Oracle, and Oracle is very expensive. Open source systems may have something to offer, but we need to remember that we may not have the staff to build the programming to personalize to NMU’s program for an open source system.
Good of the Order

Holiday party next Thursday.  There will be a technology station to showcase faculty use of technology.  If anyone has a fantastic technology use, please contact Kathy Saville before this weekend. 
The Music department has been doing some work trying to stream concerts, for family members who cannot attend, etc.  There may be more information on streaming from these efforts that can be shared with NMU campus.

Meeting adjoined at 11:45. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Diane Sautter, secretary
